
TRYON CIVITAN CLUB 

MEETS ON ZOOM 2 TIMES 

            PER MONTH 

October 13th meeting at Creekside Park 

 
 

PMB 215 

1822 S Glenburnie Rd. 

New Bern, NC 28562 

District 32 NC District East Club 2709 

www.tryoncivitan.wixsite.com/tryoncivitan 
 
Do you have something you would like to see in the next 
Newsletter? Would you like to write a small article? Please 
have your information to Loriann, Editor, no later than the 
first Tuesday of the month.  

252-633-2218      Lharker1@yahoo.com 

 

AWARD WINNNG 

TRYON TRIBUNE 
                                                                            October 2020                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

 
Dinner Meeting 

October dinner meeting will be a face to face meeting!!! 

We will meet at the Congleton Shelter at Creekside Park on Tuesday, October 13th at 5:30pm for social 
time and meeting at 6:00pm. The Congleton Shelter is at the very end of the park and is more private. 

Please bring your own chair, dinner and drink. We’ll have some sweets to share! 

We will be voting on our two budgets for this year so please plan to attend. If you really can’t attend you 
can email your vote of Nay or Yay to Joanne Partin at  Joandmoxie@yahoo.com and it will be counted. 
The budgets are included as attachments to the email. We have a General Account budget and our 
Projects Account budget. Please let Angela or Stephanie know if you have any questions. I will bring the 
50/50 tickets for those that wish to enter. 

2020-2021 SLATE OF OFFICES: 
 

President                            Angela Okell-Watson 
President Elect                      Stephanie Crosby 
Secretary                                     Joanne Partin 
Treasurer                                   Darian Dennis 
Co Treasurer                         Camille Hoffman 
Director(ex-officio)                   Maggy Costandy 
Director exp 2021                    Jan Gunderson 
Director exp 2021                   Joyce Hendricks 
Director exp 2021                     Rita MacIndoe 
Director exp 2022             Cammie Armstrong 
Director exp 2022                       Barbara Haan 
Director exp 2022                        Juliet Meyer 
 

Sargeant at Arms                             Mack Paul 
Chaplain                                 Dan Armstrong 
  
Membership Director     Cammie Armstrong 
Communications Director     Loriann Harker 
 

HAPPY NEW YEAR CIVITANS!!! 
 
 

http://www.tryoncivitan.wixsite.com/tryoncivitan
mailto:Joandmoxie@yahoo.com


____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 

Your prayers are needed for one of our former members, Rosalie McDevitt. Rosalie has recently been 
diagnosed with Breast Cancer. She is moving to Colorado to be closer with her children and grand-
children. Please keep her and her family in our prayers.  

________________________________________________________________________________ 

Greeters 
We would love to have you as a greeter when we resume regularly scheduled meetings. 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

RCS Sunday Supper 

Tryon hosts supper at RCS homeless shelter on the third Sunday of each month at 6pm.  
New Protocol is as follows:

1.       Prepare food for about 10-12 people 
2.       Deliver it at 6:15 to the Shelter door to allow the night supervisor to be at his/her post 
4.       Serving will be done by the residents, thus limiting direct contact. 

Thank you for all you do. God bless us all and keep us safe. 
If you would like to participate in any capacity please contact Virginia. Gizmo_older@yahoo.com. 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

BINGO at Brookstone
 

Tryon hosts Bingo on the third Saturday of the month at Brookstone Living in Pollocksville. We would 
love to have you come help out with this fun event when we resume our regularly scheduled trips. 
Barbara Haan will be collecting items for Christmas goody bags for the residents. More information to 
come on what will be needed to fill them. The Director at Brookstone has been holding a Hall Bingo 
for the residents! 
 PLEASE KEEP THESE RESIDENTS IN YOUR PRAYERS AS THE COVID VIRUS HAS HIT 
THEM PRETTY HARD. 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 POINSETTIA FUNDRAISER         
It is that time of year already! Do you have your contacts from last year ready? Carter Ann is our Chair 
again this year. We will be selling two different colors of the beautiful plants. Pick up will be at the Bate 
Foundation on Trent Road the 1st Saturday of December as usual. Thank you, Joyce, for the use of your 
office!  

 

 

 

 

 

Prayers 
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________________________________________________________________________________ 

Walk to End Alzheimer’s  

Walk To End Alzheimer’s - Tryon has formed a walking team again this year. Shirley Wang is our Team 
Captain. You can contact Shirley at smwang@embarqmail.com. If you would like to join our team and 
walk with us on Sunday, October 25th you can register through the website  
  
https://act.alz.org/site/SPageServer?pagename=walk_homepage#searchwalkerbox.  
Under Find a Team – Type in Tryon and our team will come up. 
 
Event Details: 
2020 Walk to End Alzheimer's - New Bern, NC 
Location: Ward and Smith – We will walk through The Greenbrier neighborhood 
Date: 10/25/2020 
Time:  1:00pm 
Our Team: Tryon Civitans Walking for Memories 
You can join the Team and walk – or if you would like to donate and not walk you may do that as well 
on the website.  
 

 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

 RCS FUND DRIVE 
 In lieu of our October RCS Peanut Butter Drive we're sponsoring a GoFundMe drive for RCS. The 
drive will solicit donations which we will give to RCS. Mack has the account set up and Pat will do the 
publicity in our local media. The drive will last the entire month of October. 
The Key to this being a successful event is our members. We need ALL of our club members to link to 
the GoFundMe page on your social media accounts and emails.   In addition to the online drive our local 
publicity will ask for people to write checks to our club that will be dedicated to the drive. We have raised 
$700 to date. Remember to share, share and share! 
 

To find our event, you can go to GoFundMe.com and search Tryon Civitan. 
There is a button you can click on our page to Share with your Facebook, 
other social media & email. 
 

Please do this! The key is to get our friends/family not in our club to donate! 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

 POINSETTIA FUNDRAISER    
It is that time of year already! Do you have your contacts from last year ready? Carter Ann is our Chair 
again this year. We will be selling two different colors of the beautiful plants. Pick up will be at the Bate 
Foundation on Trent Road the 1st Saturday of December as usual. Thank you, Joyce, for the use of your 
office!  

 
  



 

TRYON CIVITAN 

ANNUAL POINSETTIA SALE 

 
 

   

TRYON CIVITAN CLUB 
NEW BERN, NC 

If you are looking for a great holiday gift idea for clients, employees, family, and  
friends, look no further! Tryon Civitan Club is now taking orders for poinsettias  

that will be distributed the first Saturday in December.  
Proceeds benefit local charities. 

Large Poinsettia in a 6.5 inch foil wrapped pot  
$12.00 each  

Poinsettias will be available for pick up  
Saturday, December 5, 2020 - 11:00—12:30  

Bate Foundation 3515 Trent Road, #4  
*NEW LOCATION* 

Name:  ________________________________________________________________   

Sold By:  __________________________________________________________________   

Address:  ________________________________________________________________   

Phone:  _________________________________________________________________  

Email:  _________________________________________________________________  

Qty  _______________ RED          Qty _____________PINK 

Total Amount Due Prior To Pick Up $ ___________ 

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO TRYON CIVITAN CLUB 
Return your completed order form to:  

Carter Ann Rollins  
707 Tarragon Court  
New Bern, NC 28562  

fourwaysnc@yahoo.com  
Tel: 252-638-3309 

 

mailto:fourwaysnc@yahoo.com


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

TRYON’S SPONSORED CLUBS:  

MEETINGS ARE ALL ON HOLD 

CAPE LOOKOUT – 3RD TUESDAY AT 5:30PM – 

RIVERSIDE GRILL AND SUBS 

WE CAN – 2ND FRIDAY OF THE MONTH AT THE 

AG EXTENSION  

WINTERVILLE – 3RD MONDAY, 6PM – 

WINTERVILLE FREE WILL BAPTIST CHURCH 

CENTENARIO – ROME ITALY – CHARTERED 

3/18/17 

CRAVEN EARLY COLLEGE –  

EARLY COLLEGE EAST –  

PLEASE FEEL FREE TO COME VISIT 

ANY OF OUR OFFSPRING CLUBS AT 

THEIR MEETINGS. ALL VISITORS ARE 

WELCOME! 

 

TRYON MEMBERS 

 

 

Cathleen McAnneny Oct. 1st 

Shirley Wang Oct. 3rd 

Catherine Pollard Oct. 3rd 

Darian Dennis Oct. 24th 

Carter Ann Rollins October 29th  

     

COLLECTION/FUNDRAISING DRIVES: 

Coin Box drive… The year is over and Camille has 

reported that we collected $3,173 in coins. That is a 

great amount considering we were under lockdown 

and people aren’t  venturing out of their homes unless 

absolutely necessary. The new year has started so keep 

checking those boxes.  Drop off for change is now 

available at The Bate Foundation. There is a mail slot 

in the drawer that you can drop the coins in. Thank 

you Joyce! 

Terri Lynn Nut Fundraiser… We still have 3 

different nut products to sell. They are in a bag and 

they sell for $13.00 each. They are delicious!! There is 

Dark Chocolate Almonds, Heart Healthy and a 

Deluxe Mix. None have peanuts. We still have a 

supply of them so customers don’t have to order and 

wait for delivery. Let me know if you would like to sell 

some or buy some. We also have an online website for 

sales. Customers can go online and purchase any of 

their products and we will get the credit for the sale. 

TRYONCIVITAN.TERRILYNN.COM 


